From: Beth Sayler

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 8:12 AM

To: Mercier, Betty **Cc:** Christine Schmidt **Subject:** AWAC Rep

Hello Betty,

I am thrilled to let you know that the London Dog Owners Association appointed a new rep to sit on the AWAC committee. Christine Schmidt (who I have cc'ed on the this email) will be filling the spot.

I wish Christine the best of luck in the future not only with the LDOA but on the AWAC Committee.

Beth Sayler

Remember "Be the kind of person your dog thinks you are"